

HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

I cannot believe how quickly it has come around. As you know your child is off on their winter overnighter on Wednesday. I hope they are really looking forward to it (and you are too!)

On Wednesday your child needs to come to school at **normal time** and they will meet in the hall. They need to be wearing suitable clothing and footwear. Please can you also make sure your child has a packed lunch and a drink in a screw top bottle. If you are entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for your child.

The coach will be leaving school on Wednesday at 9:45am. You are welcome to stay and wave them off if you would like.

On Thursday, they will be returning to school at approximately 2:30pm. Please can you collect them at this time as I know they will be very tired and anxious to get home. If they have siblings you are welcome to take them at this time too.

If you have any questions, or would like another copy of the packing list please come and see us. Fingers crossed this lovely weather stays for them.

Many thanks,

Mrs Ball

Deputy Head